You're Invited to Our Family Reunion!

Dear Family,

We are excited to announce our upcoming family reunion!

Date: July 15, 2023

Time: 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Location: Riverside Park Pavilion, 123 Park Lane, Springfield
Please bring a dish to share, and any family photos for our scrapbook!
We can't wait to see everyone and create new memories together!
Kindly RSVP by June 20, 2023.

Love,

The Johnson Family



